
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: Tinja Wyman
Subject: RE: June 2, 2023 letter CU-23-00001 3BR Custom Cuts
Date: Monday, June 5, 2023 4:50:30 PM

Tinja,
 
Thank you for pointing out the scrivener’s error.  I will check in with Management and see if it should
be reissued.
 
Thank you again,
 
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 

From: Tinja Wyman <tinjawyman@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 5:04 PM
To: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: June 2, 2023 letter CU-23-00001 3BR Custom Cuts
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

 

Hi Kelly,
 
I noticed the County's letter posted today (CU-23-00001 3BR Custom Cuts -
Transmittal of Comments 6-2-23).  Not sure how much it matters but the date at the
top of the letter is April 29, 2021, not June 2, 2023.  Just thought I would let you
know. 
 
Thank you!
 
Tinja Wyman
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